
From: Ashley Tripp
To: Steven Urich
Subject: [EXT]RE: Piggyback options
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 10:30:18 AM
Attachments: image002.jpg

image003.png
Martin Co Contract RFB2023-3545 7NOV2023.pdf

Hi Steve.
 
I’ve attached a copy of the Martin County contract we have that commenced on 11/7/2023 with the
terms of “three (3) year plus two (2) renewal options.”  On the final page is the material and rate
sheet.  We are pleased to extend these same rates to the City of Hollywood.  If you find this
acceptable, please let us know and advise us on what we need to do for next steps.  Thank you and
we look forward to your favorable reply.
 
Kind regards,
 

Ashley T. Tripp 
Vice President

E: ashley@trippmotors.com
P: 561.996.3333
A: 1225 NW Avenue L, Belle Glade, FL 33430
W: www.trippmotors.com 

This message may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the addressee or authorized to receive this for the addressee, you must not use, copy,
disclose, or take any action based on this message or any information herein. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by reply
e-mail and delete this message. Thank you for your cooperation.

 
 

From: Steven Urich <surich@HollywoodFL.org> 
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2025 4:52 PM
To: Ashley Tripp <ashley@trippmotors.com>
Subject: Piggyback options
 
Good afternoon Ashley,
 
We would like to explore utilizing a piggyback contract with your company, but the current
piggyback (Palm Beach County Solicitation #23-011/MB)) does not appear to have any
renewals.  Is there a current contract for the same services we could utilize to piggyback
and if so, could you please provide the contact information with the contract holder so that
we may pursue that option?
 
 
Thank you very much and hope to speak with you soon,
 
Steve
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Steve Urich
Public Utilities Manager, Wastewater Treatment Plant
Phone: 954-921-3288 Ext: 5554

 
 
Steven Urich
Public Utilities Manager-Wastewater Treatment Plant
Public Utilities
P.O. Box 229045
City of Hollywood, Florida 33022

Email: surich@HollywoodFL.org

www.HollywoodFL.org

Banner

Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. All correspondence sent to the City of Hollywood via e-
mail may be subject to disclosure as a matter of public record.

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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